

September 18, 2023

Eden Foord SPIRITUS / Mount Tabor Center 522 Second St. Menasha, WI 54952

Dear Mr. Foord,

The following personnel are in full compliance with the Safe Environment requirements of the Diocese of Green Bay:

Faith Cacka
Ashley Campbell
Haley Cummings
Theresa Drietz
Zachary Eilers
Caleb Gettelfinger
Christopher Holeman
Victor Meschi
Jacob Nilles
Kaity Sagan
Makenzie Timmerman

Thank you for insuring all your missionaries have met the safe environment requirements of the Diocese of Green Bay, WI. May you have a blessed and fruitful year sharing your ministry in the Diocese of Green Bay.

Courtney Coopman

Diocesan Assistance Coordinator Office of Safe Environment